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My Name is Eric Jacobson
property owner of 838 Clear Ave E St paul,MN 55106

I 100% reject the application for Rank 1 automotive. I do not want junk cars lined up on Ivy
ave. I do not want the Sketchy employees in my Neighborhood . I don't like the loud noise my
family and I enjoy spending time outside and the peace and quite .Last spring there was
Murder at the auto body place off of aracde and Clear ave and that place is till open. In my
option that should have been shut down permanently with no exceptions. 

I do not approve of this application he needs to run his business in a more industrial area and
buy some property in that area not in a neighborhood 

I will not support this vote and business 

sincerely
Eric Jacobson  

Smile it makes people wonder what you are up to :)
Follow me on Twitter @waxingguru
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